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Co-chairs Helm and Owens and members of the committee, 

 

I encourage you NOT to support HB 3103 . 

 

This Bill  

Will encourage the Department of Forestry to log our public forests at reckless and 

unsustainable levels. 

It prioritizes clearcut timber harvesting at the expense of all other values for our state 

community. 

Timber corporations are pushing clearcuts for their own greedy pockets not the best 

interests of the state. 

It s adversarial for the state forest Habitat Conservation Plan. 

 

Please do NOT pass this controversial and potentially devastating bill. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

P. Downing 


